
English – Week beginning 13
th

 July 2020 

 

A Letter to Mr Morris 

 

Hi Buzzards, 

Your English task this week (and your final English task of the whole year) is to write a 

letter to Mr Morris, to tell him your hopes, wishes, questions and concerns about moving 

into your final year at primary school (or for some of you, your first year of high school). 

This is a great opportunity to think about and share what you want to achieve next year, 

what you would like your school days to look like (be realistic of course) and any questions 

or worries that you may have. It is also an opportunity to share all the brilliant things that 

make you YOU to Mr Morris: maybe you have a talent or a passion that you have never 

had the chance to talk about in the classroom that you would love to include in your 

learning next year! 

 

In your letter, you include: 

• Your hopes and dreams for next year 

• What you are looking forward to about the next school year 

• Any worries or concerns that you have about next year 

• Any questions that you would like Mr Morris to think about 

• A reminder of your hobbies and interests 

• Your favourite subjects in school 

• What you think your strengths or special talents are 

• About your goals for next year and beyond 

• Anything else that I haven’t thought of! 

 

Remember to start your letter with Dear Mr Morris and sign your name at the bottom. You 

can type or handwrite your letter; it’s up to you!  

Take your time and try your best with this task. Think about your spellings and 

punctuation; use this as an opportunity to show off all the writing skills that you have 

learnt this year 

When you have finished your letter, you could email it to Mr Morris at 

buzzardhomelearning@ashtonhayes.cheshire.sch.uk or you could give him your letter in 

person on the first day back! 
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